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Dear Friends,

It is hard to believe our family has already been in Belize for nine months. Our family already feels the 
Devil working by trying to discourage us. We never knew the reality of culture shock until our family 
has felt it for the past couple of months. There is no preparing for it, you just need to let it run its course. 
We have been through some trials, disappointments, and valleys, but through it all God has shown 
Himself true and all we can say is God is good all the time and all the time God is good.

We have some exciting news to tell you. After much prayer, we decided to finally «plow the field» to 
start a church. Dangriga is the place that God has impressed upon our hearts. The need is great in 
Dangriga; however, we have spoken to both Belizeans and realtors in that town and every one of them has 
told us that it is almost impossible to find a place to live. We have peace to know that if God wishes us to 
be there then He will open that door.  If the door never opens perhaps He is using this path to point us 
towards another place. It is all in God’s hands. Will you please join us in prayer for this situation?  Pray 
that the right house will open up in His perfect time. Currently we live two hours away. Each weekend we 
drive down to Dangriga to both hand out literature and to continue the search of a house. We are praying 
about holding a Bible study with a group of people with whom we have developed relationships, but we are 
seeking God’s wisdom about this situation. Hopefully within our first prayer letter after the New Year we 
will have a positive update about a house.

This is our final prayer letter of 2017 so we wish to not only wish you a Happy Thanksgiving but also a 
Merry Christmas from Belize. 

Prayer requests:
1.	 Pastor Gary Dice as he has very delicate and high risk surgery on his heart in coming days.

2.	 People to be receptive to the Gospel in Belize.

3.	 Mrs. Kelly Moncofsky who is battling a very aggressive cancer.

4.	 Our housing situation.

5.	 We have a couple of options for places where we can meet. Please pray for wisdom in regards to 
direction. 

Serving Christ with servants’ hearts,

John & Robin Harris
Zechariah, Madalyn, and Kaitlyn    


